
 

 

 

   

                                                

• All health insurance plans offer the same set of essential benefits including emergency 
services, pregnancy, maternity, and newborn care, prescription drugs, and preventive 
services.   

• To learn more about using your health coverage, visit Healthcare.gov. 

• If you already have coverage through the Healthy Michigan Plan, Medicaid, or MI Child, 
you need to renew at least once per year.  

• If you have coverage through the Health Insurance Marketplace, you can keep your plan 
or shop for a new one between November 1, 2018 and December 15, 2018.  

 

• Learn about financial assistance to help you pay for health coverage by calling Bay Health 
Plan at 989.895.4008 or by visiting Healthcare.gov. 

• Marketplace is open for enrollment between November 1, 2018 and December 15, 2018, 
so don’t delay.  

 

  HEALTH INSURANCE  
 GET IT 

 

KEEP IT  
 

USE IT  
 

It's easy to get covered and stay covered! 
Call Bay Health Plan at 989.895.4008 for help enrolling or renewing your 
coverage. 

Visit Healthcare.gov to enroll or renew online and to learn more about 
coverage options in Michigan. 

1200 Washington Ave Bay City, Michigan    Tel: 989.895.4008      www.bayhealthplan.org 

 

Here to help you find the health insurance that works for you. 
 

 

 


